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RACIAL JUSTICE SUNDAY



The Reception children had lots of fun exploring 
and learning in the outside area on Monday.



Year 6 have been creating some pictures 
to promote racial justice.



Watch The Nursery who have been 
busy exploring paint and adding 

texture. “Making squiggly lines!”
https://twitter.com/i/status/1747295205798137929

https://twitter.com/i/status/1747295205798137929


Year One enjoyed their Science lesson on Tuesday afternoon where they were developing
their comparative skills. 

They were posed with the question 'Do people with bigger feet have bigger hands?’ 
We were all surprised to discover that this was not, in fact, the case!





Year 1 
enjoyed 
making 
moving 
pictures 

in 
DT 



This week Reception worked hard to write 
words containing digraphs. 

They also looked at the ordinality of number 
and building and writing their numbers to 5.



They arranged 
numbers in 
order using 

practical 
equipment.



They 
have also been

testing materials 
to see which are 
waterproof and 
which are not. 

The children had 
lots of fun 

experimenting.



Reception had a very busy week! 
As well as investigating whether 

materials are waterproof they also 
made their own brushes to paint with 

using natural materials



In 
preparation 

for 
Racial Justice 

Sunday 
on the 28th 

January 



Year 4 has been experimenting with tints and shade to create a 3D effect.



They also looked 
at emotions in 

their PHSE 
lessons, 

discovering how 
the Zones of 
Regulation 

can help to identify 
and deal with 

different emotions.



Year 5 are thoroughly enjoying their
djembe workshops.

Watch here: 
https://twitter.com/i/status/1748012494981861506

https://twitter.com/i/status/1748012494981861506


The children in 
Nursery class 

are enjoying 
their story box.



The children in Reception O'Connor 
enjoyed reciting a page from 

Biscuit Bear, 
a story they are reading in class. 

Watch us here
https://twitter.com/i/status/1748041577237209162

https://twitter.com/i/status/1748041577237209162


Many thanks to our talented 
parent helper who visited Year 1 
on Friday afternoon  and helped 
us with our Music learning about 

beat and rhythm!



2 amazing writers awarded with a sparkly Headteacher’s Award. 
Great writing stamina!



Please read 
and reflect 

together 
upon this 

week’s gospel.

The theme is
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